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Instructions for disposing of MC-9501 masks 

As mentioned in the previous information bulletins, here is the procedure for returning MC-9501 masks: 

MC-9501 masks are to be returned to the following address:  

 
Revenu Québec 
Secteur entrepôt QM0102 
1665, Wilfrid-Hamel  
Québec (QC)  G1N 3Y7 
 
You can use your usual shippers (Purolator, UPS, etc.) and you will be reimbursed for shipping. 

In this regard, invoices should be sent to the following e-mail address: _Boite.MFA065@MFA.GOUV.QC.CA  

It is important to provide your contact information and the destination address and to indicate the number of 
boxes returned. 
 
Only boxes of model MC-9501 masks should be sent to the above-mentioned address. You will receive 
instructions for model SNN200642 masks at a later time. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

The Information Bulletin is a publication that provides periodic information updates for educational childcare 
providers during the pandemic. Be sure to always consult the latest version of the Bulletin because the information 
on a given topic will most likely be updated as the situation evolves.  

If you do not find the answers to your questions on these websites, please call the Ministry’s Direction de 
l’amélioration des services à la clientèle et de la gestion des plaintes at the toll-free number 1-855-336-8568 
between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday to Friday. 
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